
Announcements
Home and School

we are excited and proud to announce that we have been
gifted a huge grant from the community foundation of
portage and district, making it possible for us to move

ahead and complete our outdoor multisport court
project. planning has begun, and we will complete this

project over the next 2 summers.

upcoming home and school events:
free outdoor movie night for all cvs family- may 30 9pm

last meeting may 12  6pm in libraryth

our aim is to continue to support initiatives that benefit our students and staff here at cvs. 
if you have ideas or questions please email cvshomeandschool@gmail.com

We hope everyone had a fantastic time at our k-5 family
dance! thanks to all who helped and attended to make it
such a success. d&d music once again brought the beats!


